
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A project funded by the Governor’s Office of Storm Recovery. 

For more information call Joseph Cuomo, Planning Division, Nassau 

County Department of Public Works, 1194 Prospect Avenue, 

Westbury, NY 11590. Email: jcuomo@nassaucountyny.gov 

 

Beech Street 

Bring your friends and neighbors and join us at the first Open House for 

the Park Street / Beech Street Drainage and Complete Streets 

Improvement project. Come preview the preliminary recommendations and 

designs for mitigating existing drainage issues and helping to create an 

improved travel experience for all road users. 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 6pm-8pm 

Atlantic Beach Village Hall 

65 The Plaza 

Atlantic Beach, New York 

 

 


